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[ would like to say how proud I am of all our Year 6 children.
On one level, SATs measure Maths and English, but they also

show our children how much they can achieve it they work
hard towards a goal. From talking to the Year 65 this week,
they were all proud of what they have achieved and also
know how proud we are of them - they also liked the sausage
butties!

Scooters

We are loving how many children are coming to
school on scooters. We are hoping it will help keep
our children healthier, be enjoyable for them and
reduce traffic around school. We also know that
scooters can be expensive. We are trying to think of

ways how school could support families borrow

scooters. If you have any ideas, let me know.

Star of the Week

Thank you to all our stars of the week. I always ask
the children which subject they enjoy best. We
usually get a good mixture sof answers. This week
though it was all about art! This was pleasing as Mr
Comer has worked hard to support all the teachers
with art this year and we have seen how much

progress all the children have made!
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Year 4

This week we have began our new art unit, working
in three dimensions. We started by exploring how
Antony Gormley uses different textures in his
artwork, followed by completing some
observational drawings of eyes. We were very
impressed by the pride both classes took in their

wiork.

Year 6

We could not be more proud of our Year 6 children
- not only this week bur based on the entire year!
They have consistently shown resilience,
determination and pride, which has allowed them

to enter this week feeling ready and confident.

Looking at this week alone, we feel that they have
shown every quality that an Alexandra Park pupil
should. This has meant the whole week has been

enjoyable for all - although I am sure it you asked

them, they'd say the best bit was the breakfast!

Whilst their SATs are done, we are confident they
will continue to demonstrate these fantastic
qualities as we move toward the end of the year.
Our work now will focus on finishing strong and

preparing for high school.

Thank vou to all our Year Sixes and all of the staff
who have supported them this week. Great effort
team Alex Park!
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Important dates

End of Summer 1 Friday 24th May 2024
Start of Summer 2 Monday 10th June 2024
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